
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2024 
 
Dear Resident. 
 
Re: Leeson Street Traffic Calming Pilot  
 
The traffic calming pilot project along Leeson Street, between Mill Street and 
Melody Lane, was the first of its kind for the Town to address resident speeding 
concerns.  In mid-August Town staff installed speed cushions, bollards and signage 
in three locations along this stretch of road with removal of the devices in 
November 2024.  
 
The final stage of this traffic calming pilot project is to collect resident feedback 
through a survey.  
 
The survey is accessible online via a QR code (below) or by using the questions 
printed on the back of this letter.  
 
The survey will remain open until December 31st, 2024. Paper copies can be 
dropped off at the Town Office, 5 Main Street North, in the drop-box.  
 
We sincerely thank all residents for their cooperation during the pilot and for 
completing the survey. The results will be shared with the Council in January 2025.  
 
Survey QR Code 
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